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To: Wilmington School Committee 

From: Glenn Brand, Superintendent o.f Schools 

Re: FY22 School Budget 

As the District continues to contend with the demands associated with the pandemic we recognize that we have a larger obligation 

to deliver a budget plan to the community to support our operations for the 2021-22 school year. Regardless of the current 

challenges which we face, please know that my administration remains committed to assembling a budget proposal that meets the 

necessary needs of the district and all of our students and programs. 

I recognize that there is great uncertainty at both the state and local level regarding the current and more immediate fiscal picture 

with a view to 2021 and even beyond. It is within this context in which this plan currently being presented is one that is 

conservative in nature and attempts to bring into focus those essential fiscal resources to support our operation. 

A. Overview of Budget Planning In the District

The demands of the current time period have given shape to an unusual budget-building cycle. Under more normal circumstances, 

the District Leadership Team would engage in an expanded conversation around priorities, specific initiatives and other relevant 

ideas that would collectively be culled together to form the budget plan for the following school year. While always challenging 

work to engage in just after school begins, I recognized that this year simply was not the time to participate in this type of 

planning and therefore asked school and program leaders to submit information that provides only the necessary or essential 

needs. Budget managers were asked to submit their budgets with the following in mind: 
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